
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week… 19/07/21 
 

This is our last coming up next week for Year 1!  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your fantastic support 

over the year.  Although this has been a more challenging year, with home 

schooling and periods of isolation, we have all got through it together.  Your 

children have all been amazing and have coped really well through what must have 

been a tricky time for them too!    

 
We have thoroughly enjoyed teaching your children and wish them all the very 

best as they move into their new classes. 

 

Next week we will continue to think about transition and we will be doing some 

fun activities together with our friends.   

We will also be having a multi-sports club taster session on Monday so your 

child will need to come to school in their PE kit.   

 

Please could we have all report comment sheets back as soon as 

possible.  Thank you  

 

Please remember school finishes early on Tuesday. 

Badgers – 12.40pm 

Hedgehogs – 12.50pm 

Squirrels – 1.00pm 

  

Many thanks, 

The Year 1 Team.  

 

HAVE A LOVELY SUMMER HOLIDAY 

 

 


